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Background

•Draft Sugarloaf Traffic Action Plan completedJanuary 2020 

•Presented Traffic Action Plan at Sustainability 
and Infrastructure Commission

•Received feedback to coordinate with 
Laurelwood Neighborhood  

February 2020

•Completed signing and striping work along 
Parkwood and De Anza

October 2020



Sugarloaf 
Neighborhood TAP

Priority items:

1. Speeding on De Anza

2. Cut-through on De Anza

3. Speeding near the De Anza/Parkwood 
intersection

4. Pedestrian safety crossing De Anza at 
Parkwood 

5. Pedestrian safety crossing Parkwood

6. Sight distance at driveways

7. Bike safety on De Anza

8. Southbound Parkwood intersection visibility 
at De Anza

9. Speeding on Parkwood south of De Anza



TAP Item Nos. 5 & 8

• Concern about 
pedestrian safety 
crossing Parkwood Drive

• Installed high visibility 
crosswalk markings 

• Concern about limited visibility of 
De Anza/ Parkwood intersection

• Installed STOP AHEAD legend and 
warning sign



TAP Item No. 9 - Parkwood Striping

• Concerns about speeding in this segment

• Installed SLOW legends and 
centerline/edgeline striping



Upcoming Work

• Install RRFB for De Anza crosswalk 
at Parkwood Drive

• Install curb extensions with 
striping and delineators 

• Work with Laurelwood 
Neighborhood to develop their 
TAP (This is related to the question of placing speed cushions on De Anza to reduce speed)

(RRFB = flashing light activated by pedestrian
These were installed early Feb 2021)



www.cityofsanmateo.org/publicworks

Stewards of your infrastructure 

330 W. 20th Avenue
San Mateo, CA 94403

650-522-7300

Thank you for your time.

You can reach me at: 

blopez@cityofsanmateo.org
(650) 522-7313


